
Seminary of Christ the King and St. Joseph Monastery Carmelites 

Come work with us: Seminarians work and 

share at the Carmelites: Armstrong, BC, 

October 12-15 

A work-weekend with the Carmelite Sisters in Armstrong. Seminarians are helping the 

sisters and their farm with tree removal. A time of work and fraternity and meeting 

young men thinking about the  priesthood (or religious life). Give us your energy; give 

us your thoughts; give us your dreams: Come Follow Me. 

Contact your Vocation Director 

Put out into the deep 

Vancouver archdiocese: vocations@rcav.org 

Prince George diocese: vocations.pgdiocese@gmail.com 

Kamloops diocese: office@sacredheartkamloops.org 

Seminary of Christ the King: info@sck.ca 


